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Subject: AB2121

MAR 24 s

To Whom it may Concern:

We are long time residents of Gualala, on the Mendocino coast. We have

just become aware that there is a bill AB2121 that could have an extremely SWRCB EXECUTWE
detrimental effect on the quality of life for those of us who reside here

due to the severe restrictions on the use of the Gualala River to keep us

in drinking water. We feel it is inappropriate to hold these hearings far

from the folks who will be most effected by these regulations.

We urge the SWRCB in conjunction with the RWQGCB to hold regional hearings
on this matter.

We request the SWRCB postpone the closure of the public comment period from
March 26, 2010, until a future date. In this regard we request a 90 day
extension of the comment period.

in addition we request the SWRCB postpone the Public hearing on April 27,
2010, to a future time, subsequent to conclusion of regiona! hearings.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Joanne and Spencer Brooks
37400 Old Stage Road
Gualala, CA 95445




